
 

Friday 10th September 2021 
Things to look forward to next week : 

 

 Covid Testing 

Please continue to follow Gov-

ernment guidance. Anyone with 

symptoms must be tested with 

a PCR test booked online or by 

phoning 119. If the test is nega-

tive, then children can return to 

school.  

 

 

 

Things to look forward to this term: 

 

Nicky Noo Noo’s Wild Outdoors sessions 

(every Friday) 

24th September- Year 2/3 Golf Festival 

18th October- Adam Bushnell’s Storytelling 

Day 

4th October - New Class/New Teacher Parent 

Consultation Meetings 

Dance Workshops for Year 1 and Class 2 chil-

dren every Thursday in November 

 

October half term holiday is 25th October to 29th October 2021. School reopens on Monday 1st 

November 2021.  

Children  break up for Christmas on Thursday 16th December 2021.  

Monday Shaun’s motor skills groups 

Tuesday Yoga with Christine for Y2 to Y6 

Rec/Y1 Lego Club,  KS2 Choir Club and KS2 Book Club 

Wednesday Judo Taster Day 

Music Workshops for Classes 2 and 4 

KS2 Cookery Club and Rec/KS1 Football Club 

Thursday  

Class 5 swimming 

 

Friday Achievement Assembly 

Year 5 Day with Nicky Noo Noo 

CLUBS 

There are still some spaces available. 

Please email school to book your child  

into Clubs.  


